
Paris District High School was built in 1923, with additions in 1953 and 1968. The original track and field facilities are still 
serving students and the Paris community 100 years later, but needs improvements and modernization. 
The total cost of these exciting upgrades and improvements is estimated to be $3 million. 
Grand Erie District School Board has set aside $1 million to complete the project once the $2 million fundraising goal is met.

   The Concept
✔	Upgrading the current 

4-lane stone track to a 
6-lane synthetic track

✔	Conversion of current grass 
field into artificial turf, with 
dimensions and lining for 
football, soccer (also cross-
field soccer) and field hockey

✔	Development of a high jump 
apron 

✔	Construction of a long jump 
and triple jump facility

✔	New scoreboard

✔	LED lighting for sports field 

✔	Spectator seating for a 
capacity of 200

Electronic Scoreboard

Long Jump/Triple Jump Facility

Spectator seating area 
with 200 person capacity

Artificial turf field with lining for 
CFL Football, Full Size Soccer, Field 
Hockey and Cross Field Soccer

Six-lane synthetic track conforming 
to IAAF and OFSAA dimensions 
and lining

LED Sport Field Lighting




